
 

 

 

 

 

 

RESIDENTIAL NOTIFICATION 

2025 Downtown Street & Parking Restriping 
Published: June 10, 2025 

 
With the Independence Day Celebration 
approaching, the Street Department will be 
restriping Main Street, from Gracia Avenue 
to Santa Fe Avenue starting Wednesday 
June 11th and is expected to be completed 
by Friday, June 20th, weather permitting. 
The painting will include crosswalk, parking 
spaces, and handicap areas on side streets 
along Main Street as well as Main Street 
USA. 
 
Any part of this project that cannot be 
completed due to weather will be finished 
following the Independence Day 
Celebration. 
 
The Street Department crew will be working at various times throughout the day, including mornings 
and evenings to complete this work. Motorists are urged to exercise extreme caution in the work 
areas as there may be workers, cones and barricades present in driving lanes from time to time 
throughout the duration of the project. 

 


